Republic of Rwanda

Emba;sy of the Republic of Rwanda
to the Republic of Poland

Warsaw, 6™ October 2025
Letter N°. 047/06/10/AMB/WARSAW/2025

Prof. Bernard Zigbicki
Rector
University of Economics in Krakow

Krakow, Poland

RE: Congratulatory Message on the Occasion of the Inauguration of the Academic Year
2025/2026

Dear Rector,

I wish to sincerely thank you for your kind invitation to the Inauguration Ceremony of the
Academic Year 2025/2026 at University of Economics in Krakow, scheduled to take place on

6™ October 2025 in Krakow.

I would have loved to join you, but due to unforeseen reasons, I will not be able to attend this
important occasion. Nevertheless, I wish to extend my warmest congratulations to you and the
entire community of the University of Economics in Krakow on the beginning of this new
academic year. We look forward to strengthen partnership with your university in the years

ahead.

Please accept, Dear Professor and Rector, my best wishes for a successful and productive

academic year ahead.

Yours sincerely,

Prof. Anastase SHYAKA
Ambassador of the Republic of Rwanda to Poland

Karwiniska 21, 02-639, Warszawa

E-mail: ambawarsaw(@minaffet.gov.rw




